
For more information on the above or to share any ideas or concerns, 
please contact SETU Programme Management Office
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SETU Webinar

Governing Board Update

SETU’s first webinar was held on Friday 18th February. The Presidents acknowledged the 

tremendous effort and work undertaken by staff to date and encouraged these efforts to 

continue as we near closer to Establishment Day. The programme structure was presented and 

results of the recent pulse survey were shared.  A recording of the webinar can be found here.

Minister Harris announced that Dr Patrick 

Prendergast will be the TU's first chairperson, 

and that he will be joined on the governing 

board by Jim Bergin and Ruth Beadle.

Having an inaugural governing board with such 

vast and invaluable experience will be of huge 

benefit to the technological university as it 

embarks on this new journey.

Click here to read the full article
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South East Technological  
University Named

South East Technological University, 
abbreviated to SETU, is the name of our 

new university.  

When asked what the name of our new 
technological university should be, more 
than 2,500 respondents including staff, 

current students, prospective students and 
their parents concluded that our             

new  name should reflect                      
status and provide a unique                     

sense of place. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82426012877?pwd=MnNaNEY1L2NjbStJWU0yek9DVkc0UT09
https://www.gov.ie/en/press-release/45ba7-new-south-east-technological-university-to-open-1-may-as-minister-harris-announces-appointment-of-its-first-chair/

